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To Oregon Lawmakers: 

 

I hope to count on your support of the Night Skies bill, HB 3202, in order to help 

improve wildlife welfare, human health, and our environment generally. 

 

It’s time for Oregon to get to work to address this issue. This bill helps prevent birds 

and nocturnal animals from being adversely affected by over-illumination, as well as 

the effects on our own health and safety. 

 

It's easier to protect our night skies while we still have them than to try to restore 

them once they are gone. 

 

--------------------------------------- 

From: 

Lydia 

Portland 


